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Dear Ms Hill 
 
Re: CRONULLA FISHERIES CENTRE, THE (HUNGRY POINT RESERVE) 
202 NICHOLSON PARADE, CRONULLA (SHR NO 01011) 
ENDORSEMENT OF CONSERVATION MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 
Thank you for the submission of the revised Conservation Management Plan (CMP), Version 
14, for Hungry Point Reserve, 202 Nicholson Parade, Cronulla. The CMP was received on 
4 June 2019. 
  
As delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW, I consider that the CMP meets the 
requirements for endorsement. Therefore, the CMP titled below is now endorsed under 
Section 38A of the Heritage Act 1977: 
 

Hungry Point Reserve, Cronulla, Conservation Management Plan, Version 14 dated 
4 June 2019 prepared by Architectural Projects. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the above advice, please contact Shikha Jhaldiyal, 
Acting Senior Team Leader, Regional Heritage Assessments South, Heritage Division, Office 
of Environment and Heritage, at shikha.jhaldiyal@environment.nsw.gov.au or on telephone: 
02 9873 8545. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rochelle Johnston 
Manager, Statewide Team 
Heritage Division 
Office of Environment and Heritage 
 
As Delegate of the NSW Heritage Council 
 
11 June 2019 
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